
Peter Corr Joins the Critical Path Institute Board of Directors

The Critical Path Institute today announced that Peter B. Corr, Ph.D., has joined its Board of Directors. Dr.
Corr has more than 30 years of pharmacology and pharmaceutical development experience as both an
academician and a senior executive in the pharmaceutical industry.


